



11 September 2025

Dear Families

Paper Birds Workshop - Monday 03 November 2025

We are very fortunate to have booked a workshop for drama and performing arts students with practitioners from The Paper Birds Theatre company. The workshop will lead students through exercises focusing on their use of movement and confidence in the space and provide them with skills essential for fundamental devised drama.

The date for the workshop is Monday 03 November, it will start at 11.20am and finish at 1.25pm. We ask that students wear loose and comfortable clothing and trainers suitable for exercise, they will be able to change in P block at break time.

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £9.00, which will cover the cost of the workshop. I must however tell you, that as the school could not bear the cost, the workshop will not take place unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute. In the unlikely event that a student has to be removed due to poor behaviour, we reserve the right not to refund the voluntary contribution associated with the workshop. Please could payment be made via the My Child at School app, by Friday 17 October 2025.

We never want cost to be a barrier preventing members of our Sackville Community achieving their best so we will fund this product for any student entitled to Pupil Premium funding. If you think cost is an issue and you are not eligible for this, please contact your community for support.

Please email me if you have any questions - hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs Holly Whitmore

Curriculum Team Leader of Drama



















